
          ITEM:  gb #5-211 
 
STANDING COMMITTEE:  GOVERNANCE AND EMPLOYEE ISSUES 
 
DATE OF MEETING:      Tuesday, August 15, 2017 
 
 
ITEM: Ms. Novick/Mr. O’Connell/Mr. Monfredo/Miss Ramirez/Miss Biancheria   
            (August 11, 2015) 
 
To review the following “updated/new policies” resulting from recent legislation in 
Massachusetts: 
  

- Physical Restraint Policy JKAA 
- Security Cameras in Schools ECAF 
- Emergency Plans EBC 
- Technology Policies IJND-IJNDC 

 
 
 
 
 
PRIOR ACTION: 
 
8-20-15  - Referred to the Standing Committee on Governance and Employee 

Issues. 
Miss Biancheria made the following motion: 

 Request that the Mayor ask the City Solicitor to respond to the 
following motion made by Ms. Novick under gb #5-65 on March 10, 
2015: 

 Request that the Administration seek a legal opinion from the City 
Solicitor, prior to implementing the use of cameras that are currently 
in the building, to stream directly to the Police Department. 

 On a voice vote, the motion was approved. 
 
 
 
 
 
BACKUP:    
 
The Administration recommends that the item be filed due to the fact that the 
MASC has updated these policies since 2015. 


